
Friday night Badminton has been going for 3 weeks.  We hope that 

your sons and/or daughters are all enjoying the sessions—having fun, 

meeting new people and gaining new skills. 

We have: 

had 24 players register to date (a great achievement!) 

Jim Hoffman running sessions and  providing coaching tips 
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What is happening next? 

Open Day Sunday 25th April 1.00pm—4.30pm (come along and 

have a free hit) 

Open session—Trials for Otago teams U13, U15, U17, U19 or players 

interested in coaching development squads Wednesday 4th April 

(4.30pm—7.00pm) 

Club nights (United, Twenty, Dunedin, Green Island) adults and     

juniors Monday nights 7.00pm—9.00pm (first night free!) 

Secondary and Intermediate Schools afterschool competition Term 2 

and 3 respectively (contact your school for information) 

Weekend competitions—starting term 2 (see website for calendar   

information www.badmintonotago.org.nz ) 

Last session Friday nights—30th March.  Restart Friday 28th April 

How can you help?  

Assistance—feeding shuttles, giving feedback and tips on Friday 

nights, joining the junior committee (we meet once a month!), helping  

with activities associated with local competitions 

Promotion—spread the word about Friday nights or coaching groups 

available, to friends and neighbors 

Sponsorship-offers of products for junior tournaments and prizes, 

sponsorship of courts, sponsorship for advertisements in newspapers 

Contact Information: 

Sonya 021 263 8990  

455 8845   

juniors@badmintonotago.org.nz  

Your permission is sought:  

For promotion we would like to build up a selection of photo-

graphs of current players.  Photos may be used on our website, 

newspaper or newsletters.  IF YOU DO NOT WISH  photos of 

your children to be used please contact Sonya  

http://www.badmintonotago.org.nz
mailto:juniors@badmintonotago.org.nz

